
From: Brendan Reilly [mailto:breilly35@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 11:26 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Cresco Labs Visit on Sept. 6 
 
Hi Steve: 
 
Last Friday, Alderman O’Shea and I joined Commissioner Gorski, another DPD staffer and an aide for 
Alderman Silverstein for a tour of Cresco Labs’ grow facility in Joliet. 
 
Cresco representatives included their executive team as well as one of their registered lobbyists: John 
Borovicka. 
 
After our tour of the facility, we were provided a boxed lunch with a turkey sandwich, potato chips and 
water. 
 
During lunch, we discussed model legislation in other jurisdictions and discussed the impact various 
policies have an the cannabis industry. 
 
We were not specifically lobbied to take a particular action or to support a specific policy - it was more 
of an educational briefing, as we prepare for the advent of recreational cannabis in Chicago on January 
1st. 
 
Brendan Reilly 
President Pro Tempore 
Alderman, 42nd Ward 
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